MINTUES

28.1.15

· Introductions

· Practice Update

We have been trying to recruit a nurse practitioner as we have been unable to get another salaried GP.  Two of our Doctors and nurses will be going to do a telephone triages, as this may be an option for the surgery.  Patients agreed that they would be happy to have a telephone consultation.  We do have telephone consultations every morning which are very popular.   
· Electronic Prescribing

Informed and handouts.
The NHS is introducing the Electronic Prescription Service. This could make collecting prescriptions easier and more convenient for the patient. 

This service gives you the option to ‘nominate’ the place you choose to get your medication or appliance from so that they can receive your prescriptions electronically. This could save you a trip to your GP practice just to collect a prescription form - particularly if you have regular prescriptions. 

· AOB

Telephone – it was mentioned that it can be difficult getting through first thing of a morning, we are aware that this is a very busy time of day.  We have taken steps to try and ease this by having 3 reception staff on the phones.  
Online appointments – Helen was asked to check that the online access is getting appointments allotted to it.  (Helen checked and this is the case.)
